

Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Fwd: Fw:

cstacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
To: Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

Fri, Dec 9, 2016 at 11:07 AM

On Tuesday, December 6, 2016 at 1:04:19 PM UTC-5, Chuck Shumway wrote:

Attached is a request for zoning determination together with a copy of the easement which was not included with my email of a few minutes ago.

Chuck

G. Charles Shumway II, Esq. 177 Gray Road, Suite One Falmouth, ME 04105 (207) 541-9048 - Main (207) 541-9049 - Fax gcs@maine.rr.com

Confidentiality and Tax Advice Notice: The information contained in this communication may be confidential or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender and immediately destroy this communication. Any tax advice contained in this communication cannot be used to avoid tax penalties.

2 attachments



